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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Department of Science and Technology Technology
Application and Promotion lnstitute (DOST-TAPI) would like to
notify the public that this office will resume its acceptance of
application for the Accreditation of lnventors Organization
effective 24 August 2022 pursuant to Article 8(b) of the Republic
Act No. 7459 and the Department of Science and Technology
Memorandum Circular No. 004, Series of 20'15

For inquiries and clarification, you may contact us at (02) 8 837-
2071 loc 2162

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you

ArrY. MEcENA
Directo r
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